
COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS FROM PLANNING COMMITTEE 31ST AUGUST 2021 

 

 

Cllr Blagrove asked about the consideration 

of parish and town council comments at the 

district council. 

 

 

The parish council is a statutory consultee  

  

More information can be found here 

 
Consultation and pre-decision matters - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

 

Cllr Blagrove asked to attend a RDC planning 

committee. 

Councillors are able to attend a planning committee at 

RDC as a member of the public in the usual way. 

 

Cllr Plim asked to request that RDC to 

consider consulting the town council on the 

naming of new roads 

 

RDC has been requested to do so. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/consultation-and-pre-decision-matters#Statutory-consultees
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/consultation-and-pre-decision-matters#Statutory-consultees

